
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 78.00% 

Sycamores – 94.83% 

Poplars – 96.67% 

Maples – 86.36% 

Elms – 93.82% 

Hawthorns – 98.75% 

Chestnuts – 96.47% 

 

Hawthorns take the trophy this 

week. Attendance levels are now 

regularly creeping back up into 

the mid-90s which is a good sign.  

Well done! 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have continued to enjoy Rainbow Fish activities and 

enjoyed talking about our dad’s when making Father’s Day cards. The 

beautiful weather has been a fantastic opportunity to explore sun safety!  

Saplings – We have had a fantastic week learning all about the Rainbow 

Fish. We have used T4W to retell the story. We have also become 

budding scientists learning all about evaporation.  

Sycamores – This week, Sycamores have been learning how to tell the 

time. They have blown me away with their journey stories. They have 

retold the story of Lost and Found and also created their own version 

with a twist. I cannot believe how well the children have remembered 

each event in the story. A big well done to all – super writing!  

Poplars – We have been looking at addition and subtraction methods in 

Maths! 

Maples – Maple class had a great day at the Great North Museum 

learning about the Stone Age.  

Elms – Our Year 4’s have completed their multiplication check this week. 

We are so proud of them. We have made some Roman woven owls in 

art.  

Hawthorns – This week, Hawthorns have produced fabulous work based 

on the properties of shapes.  

Chestnuts – We have been really focussed on how the body is affected 

by alcohol, smoking and drugs.  

Another brilliant week back in school. The weather has been fantastic 

and it’s been so pleasing to see all of the teachers taking advantage of 

the sun and moving their lessons outside. I’ve heard all sorts going on 

from my office. Well done to the Under 11 Boys’ Football Team who 

came 2nd in the Northumberland Catholic Schools’ Cup this afternoon 

following a penalty shootout. A huge well done to Maples (who were 

class of the week) for being brilliant ambassadors for the school on their 

trip to the Great North Museum.  Please keep an eye out for information 

about our forthcoming Sports Day; we hope you’ll all be able to join us 

in school.  

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Mia for her first dance show, Isaac for his dance show in tap and ballet, Sofia V for 

swimming without help, Kylah for running, Dayna for getting a Rainbow’s badge and Sophia U for gymnastics. 

 

 


